
April 13,2008 

Board of Supervisors 
330 Fair Lane 
Placerville, CA 95667 

Re: Serrano Village M4,Z07-004FFIPD05-0006~M05-1393 

Dear Members of the Board: 

The response letter we received ftom Planning Services dated March 27,2008, does not directly 
address most of the csncerns we have raised in our previous lsners to the Board regarding this 
project, rind does little more than reiterate nn inadeqlrate staff report, 

However, we simultaneously received the proposed ahernate map for Village M4 dated March 
25,2008 along with select revised conditions of approval from Parker Development. The revised 
map shows lots G, H, and J reconfigured to retain the existing open space connection contiguous 
to the oak woodland in Green Springs Ranch, 

The proposed map revision, in conjunction with the conditions of approval revised per the 
Semno letter dated April 1 0,2008, addresses several of  the issues raised in our letters of 
objection. Assuming these changes are incoprated into the approved project, we withdraw our 
objections to the current Village M4 proposal. 

Sincerely, 

e 
J 

Ellen and Dun Van Dyke 

cc: 
Kirk Bone, Serrnno Associates, LLC 
Lany Appel, Development Services 
Mel Pabatinas, Planning Services 
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